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11	SCHOOLS	RECEIVE	SCHOOL	UNIFORM	IN	LULEKANI	
	
A	total	of	32	children	will	now	go	to	school	clad	in	proper	school	uniform	following	
the	donation	by	the	Department	of	Social	Development	in	Limpopo	today.	
	
The	Department	of	Social	Development	continued	with	its	provincial	winter	drive	
and	donated	school	uniforms	to	11	schools	in	the	Mopani	district.	Many	of	the	
learners	who	received	school	uniforms	were	either	attending	school	bare	feet	and	
or		with	ragged	attire.	The	Department	believes	that	this	gesture	will	provide	much	
needed	relief	and	restore	dignity	to	the	learners.	
	
Addressing	the	event	on	behalf	of	MEC	Nandi	Ndalane,	Councilor	Thomas	Nkuna	
said:	"Government	will	strive	to	use	its	resources	to	support	the	education	of	the	
poor	learners	with	among	others	school	uniforms.	Proper	school	uniform	will	help	
maintain	learner	confidence	a	key	ingredient	to	better	academic	performance."	
	
The	Department	will	continue	with	this	programme	in	the	rest	of	the	districts	in	the	
province.	
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